
STAY SAFE AT THE 
FORT 

 
TO ALL GROUP LEADERS 

 
PLEASE SHARE THIS IMPORTANT SAFETY 

INFORMATION WITH YOUR GROUPS.   WE ASK THAT 
YOU PROVIDE COPIES TO EACH CHAPERONE PRIOR 

TO YOUR VISIT TO FORT MCHENRY NM & HS.
 
The historic fort was not designed for visitation reaching 700,000 
annually.  High walls, numerous cannon, and sloped, unmowed 
earthworks are potentially dangerous if climbed on.   
 
Chaperones and leaders are reminded to stay with their groups at all 
times and enforce safety rules.   
 
While visiting the Star Fort, please keep your groups on the brick 
walkways and please observe the following safety regulations: 
 
• No climbing on cannons, walls, and earthworks 
 
• No horseplay and running in and around the fort 
 
• No jumping off walls 
 
Park rules and Federal regulations are enforced by park rangers.   Help 
protect this national treasure and the members of your group.   
 

Remember – SAFETY FIRST!!! 
 

Thank you for your help in protecting the park and yourself. 


